Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

2-1-1979

The Blurb 02/1979

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 02/1979" (1979). The Blurb. 8. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/8

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.





THE BLURB



SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

Mobile



If you are graduating and you didn't register to have your graduation picture taken for the yearbook; you can still register by calling for an appointment at Beverly Studios - 354-2156. The fee, to be paid at the time of the setting is \$3.00 plus tax. The dates for the sitting are March 6 thru March 10. Yearbook pictures for all other students will be taken at a later date. Times and place for those pictures will be printed in THE BLURB. NOTICE: Delivery date for the yearbook has been set for September so that Shawnee Olympics and graduation can be included.

BLOODMOBILE VISIT

On Friday, March 2, 1979, the Red Cross will pay a visit to Shawnee State College. The visit will last from 10:00 a.m. till 4:00 p.m. --- As always, blood is in short supply and donors are needed badly. If you can give blood during this visit, please come to "C" Building to reserve your time. All activities will take place in the nursing lab in "C" Building.

POLICY FOR VENDING REFUNDS

Refunds for money lost in the vending machines will be made by the cashier in the food service area. If money is lost in the machine please DO NOT put more money in the machine. Refunds will only be made for one & only one purchase lost in each machine, and will be made only on the same day the money was lost. We will appreciate everyone's cooperation regarding this matter.

OHIO UNIVERSITY PRE-REGISTRATION

Spring Quarter Pre-Registration is set for February 27 & 28 and March 1 & 2. Those who are interested should contact Cay Horr at the 0.U. Office in the Commons Building.

FRANKLIN UNIVERSITY

A representative from Franklin University, Columbus, Ohio, is scheduled to be in the lounge of the Commons Building, February 28 at 10:00 a.m. Anyone interested in transfering to this college should attend.

BOWLING GREEN

A representative from Bowling Green University is scheduled to be in the Commons Building, March 7 at 1:30. Anyone interested in transfering to this college or want any information should attend.

O. U. SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE

Any student graduating from Shawnee State and planning to attend Ohio University next year, may qualify for an academic scholarship. You must possess a 3.5 accumulative average or better and be at least a second-year student. Applications can be picked up from Dr. Paul Crabtree at the Transfer Placement Office in Massie Hall.

COLLEGE OUTLOOK AND CAREER OPPORTUNITIES GUIDE AVAILABLE

Students interested in the College Outlook Booklet can pick up a free copy from Dr. Paul Crabtree at the Transfer Placement Office in Massie Hall.

FINANCIAL AID APPLICATIONS

Financial Aid Applications are available in the Financial Aid Office. Due to the changes in financial aid, the office recommends that all students complete the financial aid applications for 1979-80 year.

Checks for Spring Quarter can be picked up March 28th and 29th from 8 to 6, and on March 30th from 8 to 4:30.

"SEX, SIN, AND SANITY"

Dr. Murray Banks will lecture on the topic "Sex, Sin, and Sanity". Dr. Banks is a noted Psychiatrist who combines humor and psychiatry for a very entertaining program. The lecture will begin at 7:30 p.m. on March 8, 1979.